
Director:  Khristina Leyba 
 

Classification:  Water Resource Control Engineer  
Department:  DFA 
Duration of PECG Membership:  6 Years 

PECG Experience:  2019/2020 & 2020/2021 - RC Section Secretary 
2021/2022 - RC Section President-Elect 2022/2023 - RC Section 
President 2021- present - Member Support Committee Chair 

Candidate Statement:  To my fellow River Section member, Thank you for your 
membership and time to vote in this year's PECG Section election. As your current 
President, I had the honor to get to know members and learn what is important to you. I 
enjoy serving in the River City Section and I would like to continue being a part of 
leadership and to fill in the Director position. If elected, I will continue to put my best foot 
forward to keep you informed with information regarding PECG and share concerns or 
compliments you may have. I will also strive to support your incoming President, John 
Murphy, to plan engaging events for us this coming year. I know I thrive the most when I 
can interact with others. I see this as a great opportunity to grow in my career and 
continue to thrive as a person. I understand how much our volunteer time can impact 
our members. I will do my very best to make a difference for the River City Section in 
this role. Thank you in advance for your time and support. 

 
 
  


